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State Senator Hugh T. Farley (R, C, I – Schenectady) recently had the pleasure of
chatting with new acting Saratoga County District Attorney Karen Haggen. She was
sworn into Sept. 19th and is Saratoga County’s first female D.A. The Ballston Spa



native has worked in that office as an assistant D.A. for the past 23 years. “I wish
her well in her new position and look forward to discussing law enforcement issues
with her in the future,” Senator Farley said.


